McGILL: UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF ARTS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, MeGill University.

My dear Principal,

I am this afternoon submitting to the
Secretary and Bursar the estimates for next year for the
Faculty of Arts. As I suggest in his letter, these
estimates may prove largely futile if the Board of Governors

finally decide to proceed with the reconstruction of the

Arts Building this year, I am going to take up the

matter of the plans immediately and I hope that we may be
able to state definitely to the Board what we really wish
within a very few days.

As the income from students' fees this
year has been so much greater than in any past year, I hope
that you may find the inereases in salaries whiech I have
suggested as moderate and reasonable,

Yours very truly,
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Acting Dean [




